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Heller Applauds Defeat of 

the Trillion Dollar Spending Bill
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement about the $1.1 trillion omnibus spending bill, which was pulled from consideration.  Heller is the only member of the Nevada delegation to not have a single earmark in the bill.  
“The message from the American public is clear – Congress must get government spending under control.  Washington does not have a revenue problem, it has a spending problem.  Congress must get its fiscal house in order and reign in the reckless spending and massive debt.  The defeat of this pork-laden spending bill is a clear victory for proponents of smaller government and a win for the American people,” said Heller.    
Earmark amounts included by the Nevada delegation in the $1.1 trillion spending bill include Senator Harry Reid at $225 million, Senator Ensign at $85 million, Congresswoman Shelley Berkley at $56.4 million and Dina Titus at $54.4 million.  Congressman Dean Heller requested no earmarks.  
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